
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
NORTH CAROLINA 
BUNCOMBE COUNTY 
 
 Notice is hereby given that pursuant to GS 153A-239.1 the Buncombe County Board of 
Commissioners will conduct a public hearing on the 28th day of May 2013 in Commissioners’ 
Chambers at 200 College Street, Room 326 in downtown Asheville beginning at 4:30 p.m. to 
consider the renaming of SR 3526 “Ferncliff Park Drive”. 
 
        All interested parties are invited to attend said hearing and express their views on this 
proposed renaming of said roadway.  Comments may be submitted by e-mail to 
kathy.hughes@buncombecounty.org or by regular mail to the County Clerk, 200 College Street 
Suite 316, Asheville, NC 28801. 
 
 
(Publish:  May 15, 2013) 
 
  


